
*NEW* FUNDRAISER COMING SOON!

Kick-Off Date: September 6, 2022




Funds raised will provide students with memorable educational experiences 

such as a mobile science lab, assemblies, field trips, annual field day & more!

Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com


PTO is excited to bring 

“Harvest Mum Buddies” 


to State Street Elementary! 


Every purchase directly benefits your 
community State Street students and a 
small, local business! 


What is a “Harvest Mum Buddy”?

 

1. Mum (premium greenhouse-quality; may 
be purchased separately or with a “mum 
buddy”) 


2. Mum Buddy (a tin, fall-themed character 
pot. See options on right.)
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